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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
LISBON.

3rd March, 1954.

Déar Sirs,

Trawlers "PARGO" & "GORAZ"

T have to acknowledge receipt of your letter
of the 4th February, 1n connection with the findings
of the court of appeal in the case of the above vessels,
together with a copy of Mr. van der Weel's letter to
you of the lst February.

To date I have heard no news of Messrs.
Arrasto's plans in regard to classification, and would
point out that thelr request for our survey during
construction was probably more to ensure reliable
supervision than for any other reason; and even had
there been no question of 1litigation, the class would
have been allowed to lapse,

I shall, however, keep you fully informed of
any move on the Owners part, and shall attempt to ascertaln
their views on maintaining the class of this vessel.

I regret the delay in answering, due to my
absence on an official visit to las Palmas.

Yours faithfully,

J., GUTHRIE,

The Secretary, it R —
LONDON . B
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